
SOLID WASTE SERVICES HOLIDAY 

COLLECTION SCHEDULE 

 

Holidays are coming … holidays are coming! 

JIPSD Offices will be closed December 24 – 26 and January 1. Solid Waste Service 

crews will operate on the following schedule. 

Please review carefully as it may differ from previous years. 

 

 

** Yard and man-made debris collection will be made up throughout the week. Please put 

debris out as soon as possible, as there may not be debris collection crews working Fridays. ** 

 

If you have further questions, please visit our website at www.jipsd.org 

or call Solid Waste Services at (843)762-5260 

 

http://www.jipsd.org/

